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MEMORANDUM FOR: William J. Dircks
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: Victor Stello, Jr., Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement -

SUBJECT: SURVEY GY SE!!IOR NRC MANAGEMEliT TO OGTAIII VIEWP0IllTS
ON TiiE SAFETY IMPACT OF REGULATORY ACTIVITIES FROM-

REPRESE!iTATIVE UTILITIES OPERATIllG Atl0 CONSTRUCTING
- ^~

NUCLEAR POWER PLANTS

The Office of Inspection and Enforcement has completed the report on the
survey by senior !!RC canagement to obtain viewpoints on the safety impact
of regulatory activities from representative utilities operating and
constructing nuclear power plants. CoMes of the report are being-

provided to the Directors of the Offices of tiuclear Reactor Regulation,
Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards, fluclear Regulatory Research, the
Executive Legal Director, and NRC participants in the survey.

' Original signed t1
Victor Stello

Victor Stello, Jr. , Director
! Office of Inspection and Enforccment
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I Enclosure:
. Report on the Survey by Senior NRC
| Management to Obtain Viewpoints on the

Safety Impact of Regulatory Activities
from Representative Utilities Operating
and Constructing fluclear Power' Plants
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